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DRAFT FFC WORK PLAN 
 

Recommendation 

 
It is recommended that the Finance & Facilities Committee receive Report No. 042-14FFC, re: “Draft 

FFC Work Plan” for information. 

 

 
 
Background  
 

Further to the discussion at the September 4
th
                                           please find attached, 

as Appendix A, a draft copy of the Committee Work Plan that was prepared by Ms. Patricia Fulton, FFC 

Chair, for discussion. 

 

                          by Ms. Patricia Fulton, Chair of the Finance and Facilities Committee. 

 

 

 

 
 

Christopher Mackie, MD, MHSc, CCFP, FRCPC 

Medical Officer of Health 

 

  

http://healthunit.com/uploads/2014-10-02-report-042-14-ffc-appendix-a.pdf

